
 

 

 
 

 

August 27, 2019 

 

 

Meghan Fay Zahniser 

Executive Director 

Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 

2401 Walnut Street 

Suite 102 

Philadelphia, PA 19103 

 

Dear Ms. Zahniser, 

 

Lawrence University is pleased to submit its STARS data for 2017/18. Our work to build a 

strategic plan that focuses on our campus operations, along with our curricular and co-

curricular offerings, is helping us to transform our campus into a living, learning laboratory. 

We believe that the data submitted accurately reflects the information and initiatives 

pertinent to our submission. 

 

Over the past two years Lawrence has rebranded its sustainability efforts and has been 

working to foster a culture of sustainability on campus. We have embarked on a process of 

drafting a strategic plan for sustainability that has two parts; operations and engagement. It 

is Lawrence’s mission to prepare students for lives of achievement and responsible and 

meaningful citizenship. We recognize our role as a university in preparing our students to be 

leaders in creating an environmentally and socially sustainable future. 

 

We were pleased to be recognized as one of the top 10 performers for Wellbeing and Work 

in AASHE’s 2019 Campus Sustainability Index. We hope to continue to lead by example, as 

well as take lead from others, to make colleges and universities leaders in developing a 

sustainable future. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 
Vice President for Finance and Administration  


